
 

 

 

 

September 28, 2023 

 
Mr. Mark Timmons 
City of Tupelo, Mississippi 
Tupelo Public Works 
604 Crossover Road 
Tupelo, MS 38804 

RE: Package Generator System Labor and Materials Contract 

 City of Tupelo, Mississippi – City Hall 

Dear Mr. Timmons: 

We have evaluated the bids on the above referenced project.  After careful consideration and 
evaluation, we recommend you accept the total lump sum bid price of $312,485.00 from Liberty 
Electric for the Tupelo City Hall Package Natural Gas Generator System Labor and Materials 
Contract.  Although this is not the lowest bid, it is the next lowest.  Due to the critical City of 
Tupelo infrastructure that this generator is serving, Liberty Electric is recommended because of 
the local location of the authorized dealer to have availability and accessibility to warranty and 
replacement parts, if necessary.  Also, Kohler is a pre-approved manufacturer in the bid 
specifications, whereas, the lowest bid manufacturer is not a pre-approved manufacturer. 

The Purchase Order should be sent to: 

Liberty Electric 
P.O. Box 293 
Nettleton, MS  38858 

If there are any questions or you need additional information, please contact me at 901.261.4639. 

Sincerely, 

 

Allen & Hoshall 

 

 
 
Russell Scott Burleson, P.E. 
Sr. Vice President 
 

   
 

 

 

 

 

  


